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FAQs

1.	 Where shall we place the name of the perit who carried out  
the project? Shall this be located on the boards themselves,  
or should they be in an envelope attached to the board? 
The name of the authors should feature in the submission form,  
office profile and executive summary, not on the posters. 
 
 

2.	Authorship and Attribution: Can credits for any relevant 
works (including reference to our own office) be included in 
the A2 posters? I am asking this as other submissions we have 
prepared asked specifically that no attributions or company 
logos should feature on the A2’s. 
The authorship and attribution should only feature in the Office Profile 
and Executive Summary. 
 
 

3.	Emerging Practice Award: Does practicing refer to the time 
since obtaining warrant or how long the particular office / 
practice has been operating for? 
The Emerging Practice Award is intended to give recognition to the 
younger members of the profession. Eligibility for this award is 51% 
- 100% of the partners of the firm having obtained their warrant to 
practice as a perit after 2007. 
 
 

4.	Emerging Practice Award: Would works completed prior to 
2016 also be eligible? 
The Emerging Practice Award nominees can submit as many projects 
as they wish on the two A2 posters completed between 2008 and 2018. 



5.	Emerging Practice Award: Are there any specific requirements 
for this category or can we submit any kind of project?  
Is there a limit to the amount of submissions we can make  
per category? 
You may submit as many projects as you wish within the  
two A2 poster limit.  
 
 

6.	Is it possible to submit the same project under  
2 different categories? 
Yes, you can submit the same project under multiple categories.  
Each submission will be assessed separately against the criteria for 
each of the categories. You will need to resubmit the documentation 
indicating a different award category. Registration fee for each 
submission applies. 
 
 

7.	 Should the A2 posters include only photos or can they include 
more information like captions, text, etc? 
There are no limitations on what you can include on the posters, 
however details on authorship and consultants should only be 
included on the Office Profile and Executive Summary. 
 
 

8.	What happens if our submission is shortlisted? 
Shortlisted nominees will be requested to make a presentation to 
the jurors in a public lecture. Further details will be provided to the 
successful nominees.



The Premju Emanuele Luigi Galizia is organized  
by the Kamra tal-Periti.
 
For more information kindly contact:

Kamra tal-Periti
The Professional Centre
127 Sliema Road
Gzira GZR1633
Malta

info@kamratalperiti.org
(+356) 2131 4265


